
Year 2 Newsletter 21 
   Friday 1st March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
 
In English this week, we have continued our work based on the story ‘Ganesh Gets 
Married’. We have been looking at three specific parts of the story and learning how 
authors show a character’s mood instead of telling a character’s mood. This has helped 
our writing be more detailed with amazing description.  
 
In Maths, we looked at how dividing by sharing isn’t always the most efficient way of 
working out the answer. We explored grouping instead and found this to be much more 
efficient. 
 

50 ÷ 10 = 5 
50 

10 10 10 10 10 
 
We then pooled all our knowledge about multiplication and division to write families of 
number sentences that go together. We reminded ourselves that in a multiplication number 
sentence, the largest number is always the answer. In division number sentences, we 
always divide from the largest number.  

5 x 10 = 50       50 ÷ 10 = 5 
10 x 5 = 50       50 ÷ 5 = 10 

 
Next week we shall be marking World Book Day by inviting the 
children to dress up as fictional characters from their favourite 
books. This will take place on Wednesday 6th March. For further 
information, please refer to the whole school newsletter.  

 
 
Thank you to those of you who have already sent in cereal boxes and 
kitchen roll tubes for our “Baby Bear’s Chair” project in DT. Please 

continue to send these in if you haven’t already done so.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs Collins, Mr Bale, Mrs Gooseman and the Year 2 Team 


